
From: Klotz, Michael (Law 
Sent: 9/30/2010 1:38:31 PM 
To: Tisdale, Matthew (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd); Jacobson, 

ErikB (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); Dietz, Sidney 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 

Bcc: 

Subject: RE: Follow up on CCA Workshop 

Hi Matthew, 

I'd be happy to meet with you to discuss the report. I think the 7th or 8th would work best for next week 
if you are available either of those days. Otherwise, the following week should work as well. Please let 
me know if any of those are convenient for you. Thanks. 

Mike 

From: Tisdale, Matthew [mailto:matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2010 10:48 AM 
To: Klotz, Michael (Law) 
Subject: Follow up on CCA Workshop 

Michael, 

Can you and I get together during the week of October 4 or 11 to discuss your plans for the workshop 
report? 

FYI that the extension to the 22nd will be granted by ED. However, given our interest in deciding this 
issue by year's end, its critical that the report provide a good record on which to make the decision. As 
such, I think it will be helpful to talk through your plans for the report. 

Thanks for taking a leadership role on this. We appreciate it. 

Matthew 

SB GT&S 0431689 
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